ANNOUNCEMENT SHEET

September 15, 2011

19th School Day
Have you joined DECA yet?  All past, present and future Marketing

students should see Mrs. Cragg ASAP to pay DECA dues!  Officer

Applications are also available for pick up outside Mrs. Cragg's

office.
Please dismiss the Cross Country team at 2:30 today.
Any Leo Club member who would like to help the Lion's Club sell BBQ at Friday night's football game needs to see Ms. Morgan ASAP.  They need about 8 volunteers, so the first 8 people to sign up will get to work.
The Mountain Biking Club will be biking at Bent Creek Saturday, September 17. Students interested in going need to meet at school at 8:00 AM and bring your bike and helmet. You are welcome to come even if you do not have a bike. Please go by Ms. Goodwin and Ms. Hamm's office to sign up and indicate if you have a bike.
Drivers Ed 2-week classroom session will start on Monday, Sept.19th @ 4:00 in the Media Center.
“See Ya At The Pole” Meeting Thursday at 3:00 in B-9. Everyone is invited.
Are you interested in skateboarding or snowboarding? If so, there will be a brief skateboard club meeting in Mrs. Squires room (C9) today immediately after school.
SENIORS INTERESTED IN EAST TENNESSEE STATE:  Please remember that the preliminary application for the Roan Scholarship is due to the counseling center Monday, September 19.  If you have any questions about the application or the Roan Scholarship process, please see your counselor this week!
There will be a represenitive in the student lobby today to answer questions and take orders for any students interested in Letter Jackets
.
All FFA members are invited to the FFA Fall Picnic a week from Thursday.  Go by and see Mrs. Harvey or Ms. Howell for details and sign up on the bulletin board by the drinking fountain in E building.
Students planning to attend "College Night" at HCC on Monday, September 19 are encouraged to come by the counseling center for a hand-out including questions to ask and other helpful tips!
Spirit Shirts and Hoodies on sale in the Media Center from Mrs. Ensley or from any Varsity/JV Cheerleader.  T-Shirts $13.00, Hoodies $20.00
TEACHERS:
ALL STUDENTS GRADES 9-12 interested in learning more about 2-year or 4-year colleges are invited to attend "College Night" at Haywood Community College, Monday, September 19, 6:00--7:30 pm.  Admissions representatives from more than 50 schools will be available for your questions.  Please plan to attend!  Pisgah students who sign up at the counselors' table will be eligible for a drawing for either a $25 Home Trust Bank Card OR a $25 Wal-Mart gift card!
Homeroom Teachers: If you have not yet turned in Health History Forms to the school nurse please do so ASAP!
CAFETERIA:  Sept.12 – Sept. 16 

1st Lunch 
Judy and DeGrove
2nd Lunch
Henson and Barrett
3rd Lunch
McElreath and M. Medford
